
Here, piggy. 
The American Association of University Professors 

just released its annual economic status report. 

BGSU faculty were not in the pink. 

 

In fact, BGSU faculty salaries were in the bottom 

twenty percent for all ranks—setting us apart 

from all other public universities in Ohio. 

 

That stinks. 
Support the BGSU Faculty Association. 

 

BGSUFA 
www.bgsu-fa.org 



 

 

 

 

Please pardon our 

blazing speed. 
Last week, the BGSU administration issued a statement about 

unionization, announcing that the campus community is 

“at the beginning of a very important discussion.” 
 

Faculty have been engaged in this conversation for years— 

and in fact, the BGSU Faculty Association started its formal 

campaign for unionization a year and a half ago. That’s fast? 
 

Look for a vote this summer … unless the administration 

chooses to slow things down with procedural wrangling. 

Even if they do, we’re confident that the finish line is in sight. 

 

Fairness. 

It’s coming at you. 
 

Support the BGSU Faculty Association. 

BGSUFA 
www.bgsu-fa.org 
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